
Boston – Public Information Meeting  
Chinatown/Leather District 
Vent Structures Repair & Rebuild Project
What is happening?
A Live Virtual Public Informational Meeting will be hosted on the MassDOT website to present an 
overview of the forthcoming project to repair and rebuild the brick facades of the three I-93 tunnel fan 
chamber vent stacks in the Chinatown/Leather District area of Boston.  
MassDOT plans to start project construction at the beginning of 2023 on the three structures located 
on Summer Street, Beach Street and Essex Street.  

How will this affect you? 
Some minor pedestrian paths will be rerouted.  A portion of Mary Soo Hoo Park will be closed during 
work on the Beach Street vent structure.  

When
Thursday, June 16, 2022
6:30PM

Attend
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register
/WN_b_Q9tegtTPy_o3yJvKWiWw

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. MassDOT 
provides reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon request, as 
appropriate. To request accommodation or language assistance, please contact MassDOT’s Chief 
Diversity and Civil Rights Officer by phone (857) 368-8580, fax (857) 368-0602, relay 7-1-1, or by email to 
MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. Requests should be made as soon as possible prior to the 
meeting, and for more difficult to arrange services including sign-language, CART or language translation 
or interpretation, requests should be made at least ten business days before the meeting. 

Project inquiries may also be emailed to daniel.fielding@dot.state.ma.us
Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie A. Lavallee, P.E., 
Chief Engineer, MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention: Dan Fielding, Legislative 
Liaison, PROJECT FILE NO. 606801
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